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The proposal is for the erection of temporary acoustic fences. It would seem that the juxtaposition of car processing facilities and residential housing  requires the presence of acoustic fencing. 

Whilst it cannot be said that the fencing enhances the significance of the conservation area the current situation seems to necessitate its erection. 

The important point is that the fencing is temporary. Therefore providing a time limit is imposed for the lifetime of the fencing and that concomitantly there is a resolution to the original acoustic issues not immediate objections are currently lodged from the Design & Conservation Team.
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